
NBER 

MEMORANDUM 

         

To : Project Investigators        

From : Mui Cheung, Payroll        

Re : New Research Assistant        

         

You have proposed to hire a foreign student as your Research Assistant. This memo is to remind 
you that students on F-1 Visas are only authorized by the INS to work 20 hours per week, on 
campus, while school is in session. The NBER work week is from Sunday to Saturday. Please 
help us comply with this regulation by limiting your Research Assistant's hours to 20 per week 
during the semester. Foreign students are authorized to work full-time during school breaks. If 
you have any questions please call me at (617)588-1412. 

 

Thank you.              


